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Mr Lyndon Rowe 
Utilities Commissioner 
Utilities Commission 
GPO Box 915 
DARWIN  NT  0801 
 
By email:  utilities.commission@nt.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Mr Rowe, 
 
2018 System Control Charges Review 
 
Territory Generation (TGen) thanks the Utilities Commission (Commission) for the opportunity to make 
this submission on the Issues Paper on the Power and Water Corporation’s (PWC) submission to the 
Commission “Review of System Control Charges and Associated Funding Issues, October 2019” (PWC 
Submission). 
 
TGen acknowledges that the System Control and Market Operator functions are essential to the operation 
of the three regulated power systems and that these functions are appropriately funded by the industry 
which they are required to support. 
 
I understand that Wednesday’s meeting between Kimberlee Mckay, Marianne Lourey and TGen’s Andrew 
Roberts and Neil Hay was productive and well-received.  Further to that meeting, I am pleased to now 
attach TGen’s final submission in relation to the 2018 System Control Charges Review.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Hieu Nguyen 
General Counsel and 
Company Secretary 
 
18 January 2019 
 
Attachment – “TGen’s Response to Questions for Stakeholders: 2018 System Control Charges Review” 

mailto:utilities.commission@nt.gov.au

